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In attendance:
Brian Hicks, President
	Timothy Schmidt, Treasurer
	Patty Southwell, Secretary
	Doug Eaton
	Sam Frazier
	Gary Gillespie
	Don Scott
	Gary Sweigert, Webmaster
	Ron Valley

Absent:
	Shelley Hays, Vice President

Guest:
	Nora Sweigert

Call to order:  8:44 a.m.

Minutes from April meeting approved

Tim Schmidt presented his monthly treasurers report (see attached).  Gary Sweigert mentioned that the IONOS fee will be going up a little.  Tim suggested the club should put more money into savings, and will be researching how to do so in a manner compatible with the clubs nonprofit status.

Brian Hicks requested the secretary, Patty Southwell, distribute to club members the link to register to attend the AAW symposium remotely.

Brian Hicks introduced the following action items to be completed:
· Add AV items stored in the plastic box and assorted equipment used for demonstrations located in the Ferris High School woodshop to the INW club inventory.
· Revisit bylaws at the August club meeting.
· Finalize preparation for the July barbecue.  Smoked brisket will be provided by Sam Frazier, brats by Doug Eaton, flatware, plates, and napkins by Brian Hicks and Gary Gillespie.  Water will be provided and members can bring their own choice of beverage and seating.  Brian will forward last years’ barbecue announcement to secretary, Patty Southwell.  

Doug Eaton has updated the presenter schedule and it is located on the website.  November and December are still open.  Doug will request that club members who are attending the AAW symposium in Portland forward the names of presenters who they thought were outstanding.  If they live nearby, he will approach them to present here.  

Don Scott’s globe will be featured at the symposium showcase, and an article on how he made the globe is in the que to be published in the AAW magazine.

9:30 meeting adjourned.



